
Ms. Soha Parekh


Dear Ms. Parekh,

Greetings from the Ladies’ Wing of IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry!
 
On behalf of the IMC Ladies' Wing, we would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to you for addressing our members and guests at the event- "The Short Story Discussion held on 25th February 2021. 

The discussion was really engaging and was greatly appreciated by all attendees.

We thank you for sharing your tremendous acumen and experience with our members and guests and are truly grateful to you for taking time out of your schedule.  
 
As a token of our appreciation, we would like to present you with an E-Certificate consisting of a Thicket of 5 Trees planted for you at Trees for Himalayan Biodiversity, Shimla, Himachal Pradesh, India with www.Grow-Trees.com. To view and download the actual certificate please Click here.


We look forward to your continued association with the Ladies’ Wing activities.


With warm regards,

Anuja Mittal		   Yama Maskara		            Anu Chadha        
President                       Chairperson                                   Co-Chairperson            
IMC Ladies' Wing       Cinema and More Committee     Cinema and More Committee

